
 

   

  Ref:  Quebec Cul-de-sac 

  

 Civic House, 110 Trafalgar Street 

 PO Box 645, Nelson 7040, New Zealand 

14 November 2023 P (03) 546 0200 

E road.enquiries@ncc.govt.nz 

nelson.govt.nz 

Dear Resident/Occupier 

 

PROPOSED ROAD LAYOUT CHANGE- QUEBEC ROAD  

Council has received a request to install yellow No-Stopping lines on the cul-de-sac of Quebec 

Road. This request has been made due to parked cars prohibiting residents from entering and 

exiting the cul-de-sac and preventing deliveries being made to residents. Parking would still 

be available along the main road way, where it is considerate and legal to do so.  

We acknowledge that the proposed yellow lines will result in a loss of some on-street parking 

for residents and visitors. Therefore, we are seeking feedback on this proposal. Feedback will 

be presented to Elected Members at a Hearings Panel meeting, where they will decide 

whether to install the no-parking lines or not.   

Feedback needs to be received no later than 5:00 pm Tuesday 28 November 2023. To 

provide feedback on this proposal you can: 

- Phone NCC Customer Service and use reference “Quebec cul-de-sac" (03) 546 0200 

- Email road.enquiries@ncc.govt.nz with the subject Quebec cul-de-sac 

- Visit Shape.Nelson.govt.nz and click on Road and Parking Changes 

If you wish to speak to your feedback at the hearings panel meeting, please indicate this in 

your feedback and provide contact information. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Nelson City Council Transport Team 
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